
Omega School Update for October 2024

Dear beloved friends,

I am so glad to be able to bring you an update on how things are progressing here at Omega School. On 
September 9th, we opened officially for third term schooling and all students reported on time.  Our 
teachers have now started with the work of grooming them in academics. The social workers also are 
doing their work of making sure that all sponsored children are well cared for with all their needs being 
met.


Candidate class

Third term is very busy term especially with the candidate class. We are working hard every day to 
prepare our candidates for the final examination (Primary Leaving Examination or P.L.E) We therefore ask 
for your prayers as always that all may go well and for good performance. They will be writing their exam 
from November 4th through the 7th. We have a total of 30 candidates, 18 girls and 12 boys. Our dedication 
service will be held on October 27th. During this time parents and guardians join the school to offer 
prayers and give them encouragement.


Christmas Party

On December 22nd each year we celebrate Christmas together and we normally have over 500 children in 
attendance. We give each child a gift and a good meal. I humbly submit my many thanks to all of you for 
making this celebration successful. We are looking forward to your great support again this year in 
December 2024.


Thank you for loving the children at Omega school. Our prayers are with you all in Jesus’ name for good 
health and provisions.

Blessings

Fred Tumwebaze

God bless!                         

To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


Fred Tumwebaze

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Gifts received by October 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Please consider a donation for Omega to expand to a Secondary School.  Building is just $8000 short of funds.  

October


2024
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